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CARMEL COLLEGE (AUTONOMOUS), MALA 

DEPARTMENT OF ZOOLOGY 

REPORT ON KAITHANGU 

Date & Time : 21/02/2023, 1.00 PM – 3.30 PM 

Venue            : Carmel College (Autonomous), Mala 

Topic             : Kaithangu 

  

Department of Zoology in association with Life Club organized a waste paper collection for 

charity on 21/02/2023. The students of our department collect the paper wastes from various 

departments and all around the college. The main objective of this program was to help the 

needy ones suffering from chronic illness such as Dialysis patients, heart patients etc. we also 

provide a link for registration who wish to avail the help. Our HOD Dr.Sr.Rini Raphael arranged 

everything for this event and provides instructions regarding the collection. All the wastes were 

collected and brought to the scrap shop. We got nearly 2000 rupees. In the link there are 2 

registrations. We used this money to support those two needy ones. 

 

OUTCOMES 

 Through the waste collection the backgrounds of our departments became neat and clean 

 They understood the importance of cleaniness 

 The idea of helping others is formed in students. 

 Students got idea about how to make useless things useful 













   









































 



 

 



 

 

 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

  



 























































DEPARTMENT OF SOFTWARE DEVELOPMENT
CARMEL COLLEGE(AUTONOMOUS) MALA

Linkage Activity to Snehagiri Mithralayam School for Special Children on
23-03-2023

The department organized a Linkage Activity to Snehagiri Mithralayam School for
Special Children on 23-03-2023. 33 students visited the school. Students mingled
with the inmates and played with them. We spent time with those children and gave
them chocolates. Students organized cultural activities.

Outcome

1. Students understood the blessings they have got in their lives.

2. Students told that they will surely visit institutions like this at least once in an
year.











 

                                           



 

 








